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Thank you Madam Chair and committee members!  After speaking recently with you, Chair 

O’Toole, I decided to take on some “homework” of my own by preparing these brief remarks in 

support of House Bill 7011. 

  

It is good to be here today on behalf of our 235 Catholic schools.  At present, our schools serve 

191 students who benefit from PLSAs.  House Bill 7011 will help our schools continue to serve 

these students and reach out to more families and schoolchildren going forward.  

  

We especially appreciate the provision to include transition services by job coaches as an 

authorized use of funds (see line 736).  Some special needs students will need until age 22, the 

full time available for most services under this program, to complete high school.  This provision 

will help these students to continue their studies while they also build confidence and learn the 

skills needed to become workforce ready.  This will in turn bolster the ties between schools and 

local businesses providing part-time opportunities for students.  We ask for your yes vote to 

allow more parents to call the shots for each child’s unique, customizable academic and career 

journey.  Thank you Madam Chair and committee members! 

 

 


